
Beech Mountain Lakes  

Community Newsletter 

 

August 2023 

In this issue: 

To view the Newsletter 

in full color, please visit 

our web page at  

www.bmla.us 

-Support Our Restaurant - 

Check Out Our Daily  & Weekend  Specials! 

Find us on Facebook @  The Lakeside Lounge Restaurant 

Do you need to contact us? 

Administration– 570-788-1010            Recreation– 570-788-1199 

Restaurant -  570-788-3101               Security– 570-788-5071 

The first day of MMI is Tuesday,    

August 29th & The first day of school 

for Hazelton Area is Tuesday, 

 September 5th! 

Please Use Caution When Driving– All 

Citation Fines Doubled During School 

Bus Hours!  
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Lakeside Restaurant & Lounge Hours: 

                       Restaurant Hours:                              Lounge Hours:         

                   Wed– 4PM-8PM                                Wed– 4PM-9PM        

                   Thurs– 4PM-8PM                             Thurs– 4PM-9PM  

                    Fri– 4PM-9PM                                  Fri– 4PM-10PM 

                    Sat– 4PM -9PM                                Sat– 4PM-10PM 

                    Sun– 4PM-8PM                                Sun– 4PM-9PM 

Check out our website or call  for  

updated weekly food & drink specials. 

for the month of August! 

Dine –in & take out 

If you have a question  

or if you would like place an order 

Call :  570-788-3101 

New restaurant Facebook Page is now available  

@ Lakeside Restaurant and Lounge  

AUGUST ENTERTAINMENT 
       8/4– Chosen Few         8/11– Uneven Sum 

             7-10 PM                7-10 PM  

 

      8/13–  Different Strums        8/18– Blue Mountain Soul 

             5-8 PM          7-10 PM 

 

      8/20– Jump Start                     8/25– ALV Karaoke 

             5-8PM                         7-10 PM  

                                         Mike & Ann Dance Lesson      
         7-8 PM 
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Would You Like to Have Your Special  

Announcement Posted in  

The Newsletter? 

Contact Rec @788-1199  or 

Recreation@bmla.us 

8/3– Shirley Turner             8/27– George Puttre 
8/5– Sarah Duksta      8/27– Brian Lindsay  

8/9– Randy Miller 
8/11– Lee Robbins 
8/14– Bryanna Polascik 

8/16– Robert Pietrzyk 
8/19– Chelsa Scarcella        

8/20-Kathy & Dave Orbin 

BML Yoga 

 Saturday Mornings 

from 8:30am -9:30am. 

Open to all residents in 

good standing. Please 

bring a mat, water and a 

towel. You will also 

need to sign a waver in 

order to participate 

Don’t forget... 

BML Owners can e-mail their 

guests directly to the Guard 

Shack.  The “E-Mail My Guest” 

button is on our web page. 

www.bmla.us 

Recreation Is Accepting Book  

Donations For The Library!  

Drop Them Off In The Rec Dept! 
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PLEASE REMEMBER BASS & PERCH ARE  

CATCH AND RELEASE!  ALSO…. 

ALL WATERCRAFT ON THE LAKE MUST HAVE  

A BML BOAT STICKER– BML RESIDENTS AND QUAIL HOLLOW OWNERS IN GOOD 

STANDING, BUY IT IN REC FOR $25.   

 

Also Remember Fishing isn't allowed on docks or on or near the beach! 

Alcohol, drugs  and animals are  prohibited from the beach as well! 

 

GAS MOTORS ARE STRICTLY PROHIBITED 

ON ANY BOAT ON THE LAKE ! 

Poster Made by Jackie Dynarski 
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The Volunteer Committee will be taking a break from Meetings 

and Raffles until September. During this break they will still be 

maintaining the gardens by the clubhouse and could use extra 

help with weeding them.  

 

They are also planning a Autumn Social.  

More information to follow.  

 

 

Stay tuned for upcoming events & Announcements! 
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